
Suggested Sample GSR Report August 2023

Hello everybody. I’m ___________, from ___________, your GSR.

The World Service Conference 2023, will be held the first two weekends of November, which is
November 4 - 5 and November 11 -12. In addition to the business portions of the conference, there will
also be recovery workshops. The price to attend the conference will be $50.00 for GSRs and GSR
Alternates and $25.00 for Members-at-Large. If you would like to do service at the Conference, please
email uawscservice@gmail.com. Registration will open on October 1, 2023.

The GSR Committee met on Sunday, August 13, 2023. We had 37 members in attendance, including
28 GSRs and 4 GSR Alternates. The meeting was chaired by Dwight F. and Fred A. At the meeting a
motion was passed to amend Suggested Duties and Qualifications of the UA GSRs to address those
GSRs who represent more than one group. The amended guidelines read as follows:

“While we don’t recommend representation of more than one group, a GSR may represent up to two
groups (including one intergroup). However, if the GSR represents two groups, they need to disclose to
both groups that they are representing two groups. In the event that both groups give the GSR different
guidance on how to vote on a motion or an election, since the GSR gets only one vote, they are
entrusted to decide to vote their personal conscience per Concept 3, which can include abstention from
voting on that matter at the World Service Conference and at the GSR Committee meetings.”

The amendment is recommended for the World Service Conference 2023 agenda for discussion and
voting. If you have any feedback on this amendment, please let me know.

At the GSR Committee’s June 2023 meeting, a motion was passed to recommend for the WSC 2023
approval of the customarily-used UA Preamble with one change. The word “people” replaces “men and
women.” I’ll read the preamble now with the one change included.

“Underearners Anonymous is a fellowship of people who share their experience, strength and hope with
each other so that they may solve their common problem and help others to recover from compulsive
underearning. The only requirement for membership is the desire to stop underearning. There are no
dues or fees for UA membership; we are self-supporting through our own contributions. UA is not allied
with any sect, denomination, politics, organization, or institution; does not wish to engage in any
controversy; neither endorses, nor opposes any causes. Our primary purpose is to stop compulsive
underearning, one day at a time, and to help other underearners do the same.”

If you have any feedback on the preamble or the amendment, please let me know.

For more information about the GSR Committee, you can visit our website at uagsrc.org.

The WSC Literature Committee is preparing a Big Book of UA Recovery Stories, and some important
pamphlets, which will be published digitally this year. For more information or to join the committee,
please contact wscliterature@gmail.com.

The GSB’s public meeting was held on July 23, 2023. The GSB announced at their meeting that they
are hosting a 3 day virtual World Service Conference 2023 on October 20th to 22nd that will cost
$500.00 per GSR. Also, the GSB Chair stated that she was handling the Chair, Treasurer and Secretarial
duties of the GSB. The GSB canceled their August 2023 public meeting due to “scheduling
purposes.” The GSB has not yet responded to the fellowship’s Petition to Restore Unity in UA through
mediation.
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Delisting of Groups: Several large groups and two smaller groups have been delisted from the
underearnersanonymous.org website, either intentionally or unintentionally by the GSB. Therefore, it’s
important that at each meeting which is still on the main UA website that there is an announcement
encouraging group members to save the meeting dial-in or Zoom information.

The WSC-Elected Trustees had a public meeting on Sunday, August 27, 2023. At that meeting, the
WSC-Elected Trustees announced that they created a special account for their World Service
Conference-related funds, and they passed an interim spending plan at that public meeting. For more
information about the WSC-Elected Trustees, you can visit their website at weareallua.org.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact me at ________________.

Thank you for the opportunity to be of service.
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